
Rooted - Growing - Reaching  

BAPTISM: Allissa Adams Lane was baptized last Sunday evening by her father, Todd Adams.  
Alissa can be reached via email (allissaa237@gmail.com) or cell phone/text (254-977-4956.  
Congratulations  Allissa! 

 

UPDATE:  We will not assemble at the building for worship or Bible classes through April 5th. Continue to 
check for emails and texts from the church office that may direct you to information updates on our website   
(https://www.grahamstreetchurch.com)  or Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/grahamstreetchurch/ ). 
Help us make sure those who do not communicate through these means get updates.  Let’s watch out for 
the most vulnerable and those with greatest needs among us.  Let the leaders know of anyone who is in 
special need. We are also including resources to assist in family home worship, Bible study, counseling, and 
giving on our website.   
 
THANK YOU:  We received a thank you note from the Emergency Room staff of Texas Health Resources    
Stephenville this week expressing appreciation to the sweet ladies that brought goodies to the ER last week.  
  
REMINDER:  Although we may not be meeting in the same location, we are still the Church.  Please join us 
for our online worship at grahamstreetchurch.com.  Stay healthy. Keep praying.  We will be together again 
soon.  Until then keep reaching out, checking on, and being the Church Family that God has called us to be.  
 
POSTPONED: Out of care and concern for the health and well-being of our Church family, we will POSTPONE 
the Family Retreat until another time. Also, LTC has been cancelled for this year.  Please contact Wes if you 
have any questions. 
 

A MESSAGE to the GSYG, 

We miss seeing every one of you. It will be exciting to be back together again ... hopefully soon!   
We deeply encourage you to use this time to grow closer with your families as you have                 
opportunity to worship and study together. As you continue your journey of faith, we hope           
you seize the opportunity that is being presented to us all.  Don't use this as a time to put             
your faith on pause.  Instead, use this time to expand your faith.  Now is the time to take steps     
forward. We don't have to be together in one place to be the Church. We love you and are here     
for you. We're in this together: heart, soul, mind, strength. 

Love, Wes and Nichole 

Make sure to check out grahamstreetyouth.org for online resources while we are apart. 

 

Larry Knowles, shoulder surgery, April 6; Mike DeMott, hip replacement;            

Denise Powell;  Paula Busby, Paula Oliver; Micaela Moore; Kenneth Gaines;         

Tabitha McClellan; Jody Caudle; James Young;  Jordan Harper, son-in-law of      

Mark & Leah Wilson, has a flesh eating bacteria and is undergoing surgeries to        

remove affected tissue. 
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